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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

MEMORANDUM

TO : The Assistant Secretaries
Field Operations — Luzon and Visayas
Field Operations — Western Mindanao
Field Operations — Eastern Mindanao

The Directors
Mines and Geosciences Bureau — Central Office
Environmental Management Bureau — Central Office

The Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regional Offices I-XIll, NCR & CAR

The Regional Directors
Mines and Geosciences Bureau — Regions I-XIll, NCR & CAR
Environmental Management Bureau — Regions I-XIli, NCR & CAR

FROM : The Undersecretaries
Field Operations, EMB and MGB - Luzon and Visayas
Field Operations, EMB and MGB - Mindanao

SUBJECT : PRESIDENTIAL DIRECTIVE FOR THE DENR TO EDUCATE

LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGU) ON THE ADVANTAGES OF
ONE-STOP SHOPS

DATE = JUN 2 5 20%

In reference to the above-mentioned subject wherein the President recommended
reducing red tape by establishing a one-stop shop for every industry and integrating it at
the LGU level, please be informed that the DENR was directed to educate LGUs on the
benefits of this initiative for their respective areas (e.g., increased economic activity, higher
tax collections, and budget increases). Additionally, the DENR is to secure their full
support and provide regular updates every thirty (30) days until full compliance is
achieved.

To comply with this directive, the Department shall adopt the “DENR Services on
Wheels” which was initially implemented by the DENR CARAGA. The said initiative is a
mobile one-stop shop that will provide communities with routinary services without the
need to go to the designated offices. In line with the presidential directive, all Regional
Offices are hereby instructed to promptly coordinate and collaborate with their respective
LGUs to discuss the adoption of the “DENR Services on Wheels” and the creation of a
harmonized one-stop shop permitting system between the LGU and DENR. After which,
a report on the actions taken towards this endeavor by the MGB/EMB Regional Offices
must be submitted to their respective central bureau offices for further consolidation.
DENR Regional Offices, on the other hand, shall submit their reports to their respective
Assistant Secretaries for Field Operations for the same purpose.
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Based on the consolidated regional submissions, the Assistant Secretaries for
Field Operations, MGB and EMB Central Offices are directed to prepare a Complete Staff
Work on the status of One-Stop Shop initiatives and to submit the said report to the
undersigned not later than 27 June 2024 @ 12:00nn through the official email

addresses: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph and usec.fom@denr.gov.ph.

Updates from the MGB and EMB Regional Offices regarding the subject matter
must be submitted regularly to their respective bureau central offices for consolidation.
These consolidated reports shall then be submitted to the undersigned every thirty (30)
days, as instructed, until full compliance is achieved.

For your strict and immediate compliance.

JOSELIN MARCUS E. FRAGADA, CESO /il ATTY. MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO |/

Copy furnished:
ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
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